
 

 
13 March 2024 

 
Hardie Ave, Summer Hill – Raised Pedestrian Crossing 

 
Dear Residents and Businesses, 

Inner West Council will soon be investing $126,000 to upgrade the pedestrian crossing in 
Hardie Ave, Summer Hill between the Council carpark and the entrance to Romeo’s Mall. 

The project involves: 

• Construction of a new raised concrete pedestrian crossing together with new 
landscaped garden beds to replace the existing at-grade pedestrian crossing at the 
same location, 

• Construction of a new raised concrete footpath across two (2) existing angle parking 
aisles to transition back down to road level, 

• Relocation of the existing trolley bays and the existing Disabled Parking Spaces. 

The General Arrangement plan is available on Council’s website at 

https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-
building-and-streetscape-projects 

 
Timing of work 
 

The works will commence the week of Tuesday 2 April 2024 and take approximately three 
weeks to complete (weather permitting).  

 
Reducing construction impacts 
Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

 
Access to properties and commercial premises will be maintained, however please note 
that some of the car parking spaces near to the works will be closed to the public during 
construction. Please avoid parking park next to or near the works in progress. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Enquiries  
 

Council’s contractor:  Civotek Pty Ltd – Ibrahim Hawat 

    0416 661 160   

Council officer:   Christine Phillips, Project Engineer,  

    9392 5644   

christine.phillips@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj  
Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 


